

Dear Davidsen Families,

Davidsen Middle School (7th grade) has partnered with PDQ in our fundraising efforts. PDQ has allotted a limited number of \$10 gift cards that are available to purchase for only \$6. These cards are good at all PDQ locations and do not expire!

Sales begin *Tuesday, January 9th* and end *Tuesday, January 23rd* or until they run out. All proceeds raised from the sale of these gift cards will go *towards funding our 7th grade* student incentives this school year.

It's simple:

- 1. Complete the form below detailing the amount of cards requested and amount paid.
- 2. Attach payment to this form. (Cash or check payable to Davidsen Middle School)
- 3. Return to Mrs. DeGusipe (Room 221).

Davidsen Middle School thanks you for your cooperation and support. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Melissa DeGusipe at Melissa.degusipe@sdhc.k12.fl.us.

(Please print!)
Parent's First and Last Name:
Student's First and Last Name:
Homeroom Teacher:
of \$10 Gift Cards Requested:
Amount Enclosed: # of Gift Cards x \$6 =